
ADDITIONAL INFORMATION 
 

Please also see information from Caroline Kelly as requested on the number of CYP 
suicides over the number of suicides.  

 
From local intelligence, in the calendar years 2014 to December 2021, there have 
been 12 unexpected deaths of young people aged 13 to 18 years. It is important to 

note that not all of these deaths were recorded as suicide by the coroner.  
 


